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If you purchased this product before 01/01/2024, the included faucet will not be compatible with any 

faucet replacement parts currently listed on this item’s product page or “Need Parts & Accessories” 

banner. 

Unfortunately, this old-style faucet has been discontinued and parts are no longer available. We 

recommend purchasing a new faucet. Check the “Need Parts & Accessories” banner. 

If you purchased this item on or after 01/01/2024, all faucet parts listed in the “Need Parts & 

Accessories” banner will be compatible with your unit. 

All replacement parts that are not a part of the faucet are compatible, regardless of the unit purchase 

date. 

 


